
 

 

 

RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 
301 Iven Ave., Wayne, PA 19087 

Increase in Thefts from Mailboxes 

 
 
 

Radnor Township Community,  
 
Since the beginning of the year, Radnor Township Police Department has responded to 
several reports of stolen mail, particularly personal checks, from mailboxes across the 
Township. In each case, the checks were later cashed under different names than the 
owner. The Radnor Police Detective Unit and the United States Postal Inspector are 
actively investigating each incident.  
 
 

If you see something, say something. Report all suspicious activity by dialing 9-1-1. 

 
Here are a few ways you can strengthen the security of your mailbox: 
 

● Hand your outgoing mail to your Postal Carrier or take to Post Office directly for 
delivery 
 

● Do not leave your mail inside the mailbox overnight 
 

● If applicable, pay bills online 
 

● If you are expecting and did not receive a check, or other valuable property, 
contact the issuing agency immediately for verification  
 

● Do not send cash in the mail  
 

● Place a security camera nearby the mailbox 
 
 
 
 
 
 


